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[image: ]Welcome back from Mrs Kilner 
We have had a fantastic first week back at Woodlands Primary School. I have to say that I have been so impressed with how the children have responded to the new routines.  I am so excited for the year ahead and what is now to come!
Thank you for your continued support at this challenging time to make sure the children enter and leave school safely. We appreciate the staggered start times can be difficult but would like to thank you for making sure children arrive as close to their start time as possible. 
Guidance for schools:
As you will be aware, we have opened school to all pupils based on the guidance from the government.
The guidance states that we can invite children back into school in bubbles, but to avoid contact with other bubbles where possible. The bubbles are class size. For example, Y2LE is a bubble. 
We now have a robust system in place for hand washing and sanitising- you may have spotted our new outdoor sinks in the playground too! 





School Uniform:		
· A polite reminder that our school uniform includes black shoes please. 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Also, please could we make sure that children are not wearing earrings in school
(link to spacers - https://www.amazon.co.uk/Gemini-body-jewellery-Standard retainers/dp/B07655Z8PR/ref=sr_1_11?dchild=1&keywords=Piercing+Retainers+for+children&qid=1594802520&sr=8-11



Guidance on face coverings:
‘Based on current evidence and the measures that schools are already putting in place, such as the system of controls and consistent bubbles, face coverings will not be necessary in the classroom even where social distancing is not possible. Face coverings would have a negative impact on teaching and their use in the classroom should be avoided.’
We are currently limiting the amount of face to face meetings with parents and instead have telephone conversations. However, if a meeting is absolutely necessary, we ask that parents and staff wear face coverings.  Behaviour Policy
We have introduced a new behaviour policy to the children this week, you can find a copy of this on our website for your information.

Communication
We would like to remind parents of the correct channel of contacting the school directly should they have any concerns. In the first instance, please speak with your child’s class teacher. If the problem persists, please contact the following people:Lunch Menu
KS1 children have been sent a menu for the week. In order to help our kitchen staff we ask that you select your meals for the week and return on a Monday morning.
Unfortunately, we are still unable to provide KS2 with hot meals due to the layout of the building and staff available. We will be continually reviewing this in the hope we can provide hot meals as soon as possible.

-Assistant head teachers (Mrs Pether, Miss Edgar, Mrs Rooney)
-Deputy Headteacher (Miss K Walden)
-Head teacher (Mrs G Kilner)
Please also remember that you can contact school via the following email:
admin@woodlandsprimarysch.co.uk 
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